
Report from The Pantry 
 
This year we will be organising the following events (all dates will be confirmed within a few days) 
 
Easter egg delivery for the mature folk in the village  
 
Village doorstep sale, followed by an Auction 
 
Afternoon tea 
 
Jumble sale 
 
Father Christmas visit 
 
Christmas hampers for the village  
 
2022 was a successful year for the Pantry, we prevented food from going to landfill by redistribution 
throughout the village, we fund raised on your behalf to keep our shelves well stocked for the benefit of the 
whole village, we distributed 300 Easter eggs, we produced 70 Christmas hampers (these contain a full 
Christmas dinner and anything you could possibly need on Christmas day!) 
We arranged for Santa to visit, we even ordered snow for when he arrived! (Clever aren't we!) 
We held afternoon tea, organised a village sale, pamper evening.... 
 
This year we aim to.. 
Produce meal bags with full instructions, cooking from scratch more regularly as these were a great success 
in 2022 (they are also very time consuming) 
 
We introduced a charge a few months ago of £3 for 10 items, this money is used to restock our shelves 
weekly. 
 
The cost of living currently is scary for everyone, we are here to take a little pressure off. Pop in before you 
go to the supermarket, we guarantee you'll save some money!  
 
The Pantry is open to ALL WILLAND RESIDENTS  
We are open Monday to Friday 9.30am until 11am  
 
 


